
 

 
 

 

MFSA NOTICE 
 

Accedium Limited - http://www.accedium.com/ 

 
 

The Malta Financial Services Authority (MFSA) informs the public, in Malta and abroad, that the 

warning issued by the Authority on 14th August 2013 concerning Accedium Limited – 

www.accedium.com with reference number 07-2013 has been removed and is no longer in force. 
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